
WE CAN'T WAIT TO SEE YOU!

 
Following the government’s announcement on 23rd June, we

are thrilled to announce that we will be reopening and excited to
welcome you back to our Hush Heath Pubs from July 4th.

 
Initially, we will be operating a first come first served basis and
not taking reservations, but please rest assured that there will

be plenty of space for everyone!
 

Amongst other safety measures we have implemented, we are
excited to launch our Hush Heath Hospitality App.  Our App will
allow for contactless ordering and payment for your food and

drinks from your table, ensuring that we are a covid secure pub.
 

We will be launching our new Summer menu, showcasing local
ingredients and to celebrate our re-opening we have a selection

of drinks offers for you to enjoy:
 

Pints of Draught Beers & Ciders £3
175ml Glasses of Balfour Still Wines £5

125ml Glass of Balfour 1503 Sparkling Wines £5
 

Follow our social channels for the latest updates on our
opening 

 
We have missed you and cannot wait to see you again!

 
Best Wishes

 
The Hush Heath Team x

 


